
ASHO UBLIC ASHOKA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

APS/CIRCULAR/2024-25/038 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Please note: 

JAMUI-SIKANDRA ROAD, JAMUI, PIN-811307 
Registration No:- 2381527202436113809 

Email: info@apsjanmui.com |Mob: 9031623601/ 02 

The festival of Holi, a celebration of colours, joy, and togetherness, is approaching. On this festive 
occasion, the school will remain closed from 13th March to 16th March 2025. 

Regards, CoOrdinator 

HI 

The school office will remain open on 13th March 2025 for any necessary administrative 
work. 

The office will remain closed from 14th March to 16th March 2025. 
We wish you and your family a Happy and Safe Holi! 
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